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Dear Chairman and Committee Members, 
 
I stand today in opposition of SB 477 and would like to provide you with some very serious 
reasons as to why digital ID is such a concern to me. 
 
I have been working as a citizen reasercher for election integrity for several years and the 
major concern for me here today is that we have already been seeing some very strange 
issues between the DMV and the SSA which we like to call the HAVV data. 
 
I have supplied a few different data sets for this committee to review, and so hopefully, the 
committee has had a chance to glance at them prior to this hearing. I will gladly quickly 
review some parts of these for you just to give you a brief overview. 
 
In conclusion, I pray that this committee will join my sentiment that although it may be a 
nice feature to have a digital ID we already have data issues that seem to be unexplained 
and massive amounts of them. 
Technology comes with a lot of very clear dangers, and I ask this committee to protect our 
voter data and stand against SB 477 today. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Missy Leavitt 
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